
Graduate Student Association General Body Meeting 
Tuesday, January 20, 2015 

 
 54 in attendance 
 Officers and Ambassadors were introduced to all in attendance 

 
 Announcements 

o The Graduate Research Symposium will be held on March 21 from 
8:30 -4:00 

 The Call for Papers and the Submission Guidelines are already 
available 

 The submission deadline is February 27, 2014 at 11:59 pm, no 
exceptions 

o Graduate Student Appreciation Week is March 30-April 3, and we will 
have many wonderful activities planned 

o Travel Assistance Grants for Graduate Students for the March 1-June 
30 travel is due February 15 

o Find out more information through our social media pages including 
Facebook, Twitter, and OrgSync 

o We are planning a Super Bowl Social Event on February 1, location 
TBA 

 
 Guest Speaker 

o Dr. Becky Smith from Maroon Money Management and Agricultural 
Economics 

o She discussed student loans, debt, and budgeting 
 


